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You don't often get email from sen.rob.kupec@mnsenate.gov. Learn why this is important 

Good Day, 

I am writing to you to express my support for a proposal submitted to you by the University of 
Minnesota Crookston titled "Bioprospecting Minnesota Wetlands for Phage and Bacterial Antimicrobials," 
This project aims to discover new antimicrobial agents that could lead to groundbreaking advancements in 
medicine and environmental conservation. This project will provide invaluable hands-on research 
experience to students from underrepresented backgrounds in rural areas, aligning with your commitment to 
enhancing educational opportunities throughout the state. 

Thank you for considering this project that promises to enhance scientific understanding and public health 
and preserve the natural beauty and biodiversity of Minnesota’s wetlands. 

Sincerely, Senator Rob Kupec 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 

mailto:sen.rob.kupec@mnsenate.gov
mailto:lccmr@lccmr.mn.gov
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg
mailto:sen.rob.kupec@mnsenate.gov

